
 

 

        December 2020 

    Newsletter 4  

 
 

                                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                  

    

                
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wow! We have come to the end of a very busy and very different term in school. There have been lots of 

changes for us all to take on board and I would like to say how very proud I am of all of the children for 

taking to these changes so well. I would also like to thank all of the parents and carers for supporting our 

school as we continue to follow the ever changing guidelines to keep us all safe. 

I appreciate all of your efforts to ensure your children are in school and I thank you for continuing to 

follow the rules should anyone in your household develop symptoms. 

As a school we have had minimal positive cases of Covid19 and have only had to send one class bubble 

home to self isolate over the last 7 weeks. I strongly believe this is thanks to all of our efforts to ensure 

we are all following the rules to reduce transmission of the virus. 

I would urge you all to continue to be vigilant over the festive period to enable us all to come together in 

the new year safe and well. 

It is almost time for us to enjoy a well deserved Christmas break. Best wishes go out to all of our children 

and their families. 

Merry Christmas to you all from Mrs Willis and all of the staff at Biddick Hall Infant and Nursery School 

 

Inset Day 

School will be closed on Monday 4th 

January. Children return to school on 

Tuesday 5th January.  

Thank you 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Customs House 

Thank you to everyone who has 

contributed to our collection for The 

Customs House. Please continue to 

donate what you can to support their 

work. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                        Covid 19 

The most common symptoms of coronavirus 

(covid19) are: 

 A new continuous cough 

 High Temperature 

 A loss of, or change to your sense of 

smell or taste 

Your child should not attend school if they 

display any of the above symptoms. 

 

For further advice please contact the NHS 

coronavirus testing contact centre on 119. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                         
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Birthdays 
                     Happy birthday wishes are being sent to our friends who have December birthdays 

Joey D  Harvey M Rubie-Mae R Benjamin S Darcy T  Cameron L 

Alfie T  Alexis O  Rosie C  Oliver G Rosie H  Eva D 

Ryan P  Peter P  Douglas F Aariarna S Dakota R Shanelle F 

Ava P  Katie M  Amelia C Reuben H Myla W   

 

 

 

We are now live on 

facebook! 

Please like and 

follow our school 

facebook page. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Merry Christmas 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?url=http://www.wikihow.com/Draw-a-Newspaper&rct=j&frm=1&q=&esrc=s&sa=U&ved=0ahUKEwjop4TdrP3OAhVJC8AKHRjvAQY4eBDBbggWMAA&usg=AFQjCNFT_GrRXisuynJt7gUARDHbxOTf3A


 

 

Our Attendance Target is 96% 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                             

 

                      

 
        

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

          

 

 

 

 30/11/2020 7/11/2020 Total 

Nursery (AM) 90.98 97.52 94.24 

Nursery (PM) 94.17 94.59 94.37 

Nursery (Red) 98.46 96.92 97.69 

Orange 95.53 96.18 95.85 

Yellow 96.33 94 95.17 

Green 96.31 98.99 97.65 

Blue 97.62 98.99 98.31 

Indigo 93 99.67 96.33 

Violet 96.90 95.09 96 

Total 95.71 97.04 96.37 

                                           

Forthcoming 

EventsBlue 

Class 

Assembly 

30th 

March 

- 9.15 

am 

Green Class 

Assembly 

6th 

April – 

9.15 

am 

Spring Term 

100% 

Attendance 

Ceremony 

7th 

April – 

2.15pm 

Bikeability 

Information 

5th 

April – 

               

Dates For Your Diary 

 

Thursday 17th December Christmas Parties 

Friday 18th December Last day of term 

Monday 4th January School Closed – Inset Day 

Tuesday 5th January Back to School 

       

 

Attendance 

The following children have achieved 100% attendance this term. Unfortunately, we will be unable to hold our 

usual celebration assembly however, the children’s achievements will be recognised and celebrated in school. 

 

Ari A   Rosie H  Paige M  Keevie B  Annabelle H 

Alexis B  Jacob L  Lilly P   Jack B   Mikey J 

Rita B   Andrew M Lucas R  Lola B   Cameron L 

Ella B   Caleb P  Amelia T  Blake C   Jamie L 

Jacob C  Mia R  Honey R  Olivia C   Mason L 

Rosie I   Carlton R Joseph S  Ella May G  Katie M 

Caesar J  Harper-Lily R Aariarna S  Reuben H  Amelia Q 

Natalia L  Nolan S  Robyn T  Dylan K   Sonny S 

Alarna M  Sophia T Thomas B  Lily Marie M  Brandon B 

Ellis R   Lucy T  Ranezmae H  Alfie Q   Angel C 

Olivia Leigh S  Alfie T  Robyn M  Mollie R  Jack E 

Benjamin S  Chloe B  Amelia N  Emelia W  Emily M 

Sophia S  Ivy B  Sophie O  Annabelle W  Harry O 

Ellie B   Emily F  Peter P   Isabelle B  Melody S 

Vinnie C  Olivia F  Lydia R   Fiona B   Sarah S 

Krystal C  Leona L Travis S  Eva D   Ethan W 

Luke D   Harley M Eva Rose T  Leon E   Emily A 

Scarlett G  Tia M  Lewis W  Ella F   Ava D 

Dakota J  Logan P Hannah W  Alfie C   Grace H 

Liam M   Adam T  Myla W   Amelia C  David M 

Kolton P           

   

Well Done 

Blue Class 

 

 

National Breakfast Programme 

We will continue to send home breakfast in a 

bag once every fortnight until March 2021. 

Can you please ensure you return your 

reusable carrier bags to school.  

Unfortunately some are not being returned and 

school is being charged for additional carrier 

bags which is money that could be better spent 

on vital school resources for the children.  

Thank you 

 

 



 

 

 

 


